
 


TUBMAN TIMES
April/May, 2022NEWS FROM K- 2 

To recognize and to celebrate Earth Day, each student colored 

the planet Earth. Then they attached hearts on to their 

earth and on each heart they wrote actions that they can 

take right now to keep Earth clean and free from 
pollution.

BUTTERFLY 
GARDENS 

Both classrooms (K-2 and GR. 3-5) 
are exploring and observing the 
metamorphosis, life cycle of a 
caterpillar as it becomes a 
butterfly.  They are recording 
their observations in a journal and 
drawing detailed diagrams.  When 
the butterflies hatch from their 
chrysalis we will take them outside 
and will release them into the 
fresh air.

SOME REMINDERS 

SUMMER IS FAST APPROACHING 
• LAST DAY OF H.T.A.S.C. IS FRIDAY, JUNE 17 

• REGISTER FOR OUR SUMMER CAMP  A.S.A.P 

• SPACES ARE LIMITED 
CAMP DATES ARE JULY 5-29 

WEEKDAYS 9:30 - 12:00 
• A REGISTRATION FORM IS REQUIRED.  FORMS MAY 

BE OBTAINED FROM OUR PROGRAM CENTER, THE 
LEASING OFFICE, OR YOU MAY HAVE ALREADY 
RECEIVED THEM, IF YOU’RE ON OUR MAILING LIST.


